
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Our topics this term are Castles and Easter. We 

will be continuing our work on Castles from last 

half term and finding out about the Easter story, 

traditions at this time of year and the children will 

take part in Easter crafts. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

• 5.3.20 – World Book Day Dress Up and parent and child reading breakfast.  

• 6.3.19 – Durham Cathedral Family Assembly Year 1 Pupils sharing work in family assembly at 

2.40pm in hall from visit to Durham Cathedral. 

• 18.3.19 and 19.3.19 – Parent’s Evening (appointments to follow) 

• 27.3.20 - Easter Service  

• 1.4.20 Egg decorating  

• 3.4.20 - Celebrations Assembly and break up for Easter 

 

 

 

We will be taking part in World Book Day 

Celebrations this year on Thursday 5 March. An 

additional letter has been sent out with 

information about this day. 

 

 

 

Our Annual Egg Decorating contest will take 

place in Celebrations Assembly. Please send 

two hard boiled eggs for your child to 

decorate in school on Wednesday 1 April. 

Celebrations Assembly will take place in the 

school hall on Friday 3 April at 2pm. All are 

welcome to attend.  

Our Easter Service will take place at the 

church on Friday 27 March at 2.45pm. We 

would appreciate parent volunteers to walk 

to the church with us. A list will be put up 

closer to the time. Children will be dismissed 

from the church at the end of the service.  

 

 

PE days will continue to be Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays this term. Please could children bring 

their PE Kit, reading record and reading book each 

day to school. 



 


